December 2, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

For the first S.T.E.M. Project of the year, | would like your child to create something (Anything) using
an empty cardboard paper towel or toilet paper roll! They can use any additional materials in their
creation and as many rolls as they may choose or need to use. The only rule is to BE CREATIVE!
Please help assist your child with this project.

The project is due on Wednesday, December 21, 2016. If you have any questions or concerns please
feel free to contact me, | would be happy to be of assistance in helping you with this project.

In addition, a Third grade newsletter was sent home this past Wednesday (November 30*") giving you
an overview of upcoming curriculum and topics that your child will be studying this month and in
January as well. Noted in the newsletter is that we are studying and celebrating cultural diversity and
I am kindly asking that you think of a specialty dish from your culture for your child to bring in for our
diversity celebration scheduled for Thursday, December 22, 2016. Your child will be asked to prepare
and give a brief explanation of the dish as an oral presentation. Remember to keep it simple and have
fun assisting and guiding your child when completing this project as well. Deserts and cold dishes are
strongly preferred and recommended, especially with the holidays approaching quickly.

Once again, if you have any questions, concerns, or just need clarification please don’t hesitate to
contact me. In Closing, | wish you and your families good health and happiness this holiday season.

Respectfully,

Mr. Morrill



